
MBA 1-4 Reunion and OCEAN Board Election 
OCEAN 

Febuary 7, 2004, 5:30-10:30pm 
Asian Cultural Center 

 
 
Too many good things came together; we had a wonderful time in the unforgettable 
evening: 
 

� 5:30-7:00pm – OCEAN’s MBA Class 1-4 had reunion together with 
Professors. This was the first time all 4 classes alumna has meet together. We 
reviewed the progress of MBA Education in OCEAN and we re-organized the 
OCEAN MBA Club. Many alumnae donated to the MBA Club fund in 
supporting future activities of MBA Club. A group photo was taken for the 
memory of this wonderful time.  

 
� 7:00-8:00pm – 2004 OCEAN Board Election Registration. After many weeks’ 

preparation, we had the election of OCEAN Board for the term of 2004-2005. 
Yong Cao, Secretary-General of OCEAN, moderated the election. Ballot 
monitoring committee has been elected and ballots have been collected. 19 
Board members have been elected. Immediately after the election, a short 
Board Meeting was held. Dr. Gang Li was elected as Chairman of OCEAN 
Board. Dr. Hua Jian, Dr. Philip Yin Zhang, and Dr. Zhuang Su were elected as 
Vice Chairmen of OCEAN Board. On the meeting, Dr. Huiqing Jin was 
appointed as Honorable President of OCEAN. This news was announced 
immediately after the board meeting. Dr. Huiqing Jin delivered a short speech 
to OCEAN members. 

 
� 8:00-10:30pm – Chinese New Year Calibration. After the election, OCEAN 

members had opportunity to talk to the new Board members in a delighted 
party atmosphere. Jin Wei has moderated a talk show by MBA Club 
representatives. Then we enjoyed performance, Karaoke, and dancing party. 



 

 


